
  
   

 

 

18 March 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Your son will be collecting his report from his mentor today. Students will wish to make good use of the 
forthcoming Easter vacation to prepare for their examinations. Students remain in lessons until Friday 27 
May and many departments will be organising additional revision classes both before and after this date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


